From:

To: Francisco Echegaray
Subject: RA05042 - Intended permit cancellation
Date: Saturday, May 6, 2023 9:33:27 AM

Good morning,

I support the cancellation of Registration RA05042 [ hog operation permit].
This hog farm has been abandoned for many years and it is inappropriate to call it existing. Please refer to my email
to you on February 07th, 2023 for reasons of opposing application RA22027 which is directly linked to this hog

permit.
Please confirm receipt of this correspondence.

Best Regards
Lori Cridland
Lot 3 SW14-47-23 W4





